I-95 Interchange at Viera Boulevard

Brevard County
Financial Project ID: 428238-1-52-01

FDOT

Project Description

_ _ _ Fast Facts
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will construct a new .
diverging diamond interchange (DDI) on Interstate 95 (I-95) at Viera Estlmate.d. Cost:
Boulevard. The interchange will help to reduce congestion and improve safety. $17 million
This will be the third DDI in Florida and the second in Brevard County. Project Length:
Diverging diamond interchanges are sometimes called crisscross 1.3 miles
interchanges because they eliminate the need to turn left across traffic. .

. . : . Y : Work to Begin:

Instead, vehicles trade sides as interstate traffic enters or exits with a slight

, . , . . Fall 2017
curve. Since the number of potential conflicts between drivers is reduced,
safety for the traveling public is increased. This new design is also as safe Estimated Completion:
as a traditional interchange for pedestrians and bicyclists. Construction is Spring 2019

scheduled to begin in November. Contractor:

This project also includes: Jr. Davis Construction
Company, Inc.

* Milling and resurfacing of Viera Boulevard to tie into the new [-95
entrance and exit ramps;

* Installation of an Intelligent Transportation System (ITS) that includes
overhead electronic sign displays, vehicle detection and closed-circuit I-95 Lane Closures
television; Lane closures allowed from

» Improvements to lighting and drainage at and around the interchange. 8:30 p.m. to 8 a.m.
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For more information, please contact Laurie Windham, Public Information Coordinator
(821) 634-6111 or lauriewindham@dot.state.fl.us.

Your source for information on state roadway projects in Central Florida is just a “click” away!
Visit www.cflroads.com to view anticipated lane closures and current information about this project.
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